
The Exeter R/C Eagles, Inc. 

Meeting Minutes 

JULY 2012 

Our monthly club meeting was held on Wednesday, July 18, 2012 at the flying field and called to 
order by President Ed Lopuski at 7:00pm with 3 members present. The club currently has 38 
paid members.  

OLD Business: (from last month)  

Dave Bateup has caulked and painted the Pinbox. It looks great! Thanks for your time and effort, 
Dave! 

New signs have been made. One sign states, “DO NOT Drive On Grass” the other states, 
“Parking ahead, dirt road on right”.  Please put both signs out when flying. 

NEW Business: (from this month)  

Treasurer Dennis Snoke gave the Treasurer’s Report. He confirmed that we currently have 38 
paid members and that the club’s finances are in order. Ed Lopuski has been added as an 
additional authorized signatory on the bank account. 

The Annual Picnic and Funfly will be held on Sunday, September 16, 2012 from 9:00am until 
2:00pm.  Bill Sherman and Ed Lopuski will bring a grill to the field. The club will provide 
hamburgers, hot dogs and sodas. We want to make sure that we have enough food for everyone 
attending, so please email Ed Lopuski if you plan on attending. Also, if you are willing to 
provide any of the items below, please email Ed Lopuski to sign up.  

Hamburgers/hot dogs/rolls/sodas - Ed Lopuski 
Mustard, Ketchup, Relish, Tomatos, Onions – 
Baked Beans – 
Deviled Eggs – 
Potato Salad – 
Macaroni Salad – 
Paper Plates, Utensils, Napkins – 
Potato Chips - 

Ideas for activities at the Funfly were also discussed including bomb drops, dead stick landings, 
timed flights, etc. We will also need coordinators for the various events. 

It was decided that September’s club meeting will be moved to the second Wednesday of the 
month (September 12) in order to provide an additional planning meeting in advance of the 
Funfly. 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 15th at 7:00pm. Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. 



2012-2013 Club Officers: 

President: Ed Lopuski 

Vice President: Norris Matthews 

Secretary: Aram Basmadjian 

Treasurer: Dennis Snoke 

Safety Officer: Greg Laskoskie 


